
         Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you are enjoying a restful summer break       . As we 

prepare to embark on a new school year            , I want to extend a warm welcome to you and your 

child      . I am excited to start this journey with your family and look forward to an enriching 

and successful year ahead!         

To help your child be fully prepared for class, I’ve put together a           Class Supply List with items 
that will support organization and active participation in our learning activities: 

           Class Supply List: 

1.        Notebook – Spiral preferred. 

2.       Folder – One folder with pockets. 

3.          Pencils – A box of #2 pencils (please sharpen before bringing them). 

4.       Erasers – A pack of erasers. 

5.          Colored Pencils – A set of colored pencils. 

6.        Markers – A set of washable markers. 

7.       Highlighters – A set of highlighters (for use on readings). 

8.            Glue Sticks – A few glue sticks for various projects. 

9.          Baby Wipes – A pack of baby or disinfecting wipes for classroom use. 

10.         Tissues – A box of tissues for classroom use. 

If you have any questions or need help with the supply list, please don’t hesitate to reach out 

      . I’m here to support both you and your child throughout the school year       . 

I’m looking forward to a fantastic year full of learning, growth, and fun!      

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support     . 

Warm regards, 
Sra. Cano-Hays  

 

 


